
I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This project 

has the potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state 

and restore an area of Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair. Today, fish cannot swim 

past the Yellow Pine pit and heavy metals are leaching into the ground and surface water. The 

Stibnite Gold Project can leave the conditions better than they are today. 

It is time to move the Stibnite Gold Project. Perpetua Resources has spent the last 12 years working 

with stakeholders to make sure its project meets the highest environmental standards and brings 

positive benefits to Idaho. Over the past six years, multiple federal, state and local agencies have 

analyzed the project as part of the review process. The public has had ample time to review 

Perpetua's plans and two opportunities to provide comments. The input and permitting process has 

improved the plan. Perpetua resources has increased recreational access, improved water quality 

and reduced its project footprint. It is time to move the project forward. 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with the 2021 Modified Mine Plan for 

the Stibnite Gold Project as it is important to all Idahoans. After more than 12 years of scientific 

analysis by the company and six years of regulatory review that the project, we should not have to 

wait much longer to recognize the project's benefits. 

Kathleen Hewitt 


